WENONAH ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION

Meeting Minutes December 12th, 2007 Corrected as per January 9th, 2008 meeting

Roll Call: R. Bevilacqua, R. Dilks, ME Bush, D. Kreck, C. Forsman, F. Eggert, B. Bell

Acceptance of minutes - F. Eggert, R. Bevilacqua

We celebrated Volunteer Appreciation night with delicious refreshments and great company. Brian and Paula Hayes came with their lovely daughter. Milly and husband(can't remember name) from GC Nature Club came, and JoAnn Thomas.

Chairman's report: Bob recommended Rich Dilks as the new chairman of WEC. We are all grateful for the hard work and Bob's enthusiasm that he has shown during his term. Thanks, Bob!!

Bob passed out Wenonah Trail Guides - they will sell at 3.00. 1000 have been printed - 1500.00 is the cost for the printer.

WEC has received

- 1. 500.00 from the Clean up
- 2. 1500.00 from the Wenonah Lake Association
- 3. 100.00 from Shade Tree Commission

Moonlight Hike - December 26 - 9:30. Destination unknown - F. Eggert is going to be creative -- we'll know soon. Plan B is that we start at the Garden and end at the Tea House.

The Home & School Enrichment program was a success. There were 10 children involved. Bob was the leader assisted by Mary Ellen and with the consulting of Rich. How can you go wrong!!! Week 1 - Hike around Comey Lake Week 2- Native American presentation Week 3 - Presentation by SJ Land & Water Trust with excellent presentation about watersheds Week 4 -Hike around Wenonah Lake - retrieved leaf traps and the students examined its contents for "critter" - Great experience!!

Rich Dilks as the Chairperson - to - be encouraged continued participation and cooperation. The next Vulture Fest mtg will need to be rescheduled.

Close mtg - Bob, seconded by Chuck